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To Whom It May Concern

Consultation for Proposal for the Extension of the Tram Route

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Proposal of the Extension of the Tram Route.
We apologize for the delay in providing comment on this.

The Canterbury West Coast District Council of the NZ Automobile Association has no objection
to the extension of the tramway provided:

1. That there was no or little impact on the rate payers.

2. That all steps were taken to ensure minimal disruption to the traffic flows within the, inner
city; and

3. That serious consideration be given to making the trams available as part of the inner city
passenger transport network, i.e. to expand beyond a purely tourist facility.

Please continue to provide updates on this project.

Yours Sincerely

L.

Sean O'Connell”

Regional Manager — Southern
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